
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Service Reduction at Gjoa Haven Family Wellness 
Office 

 
Start Date: February 21, 2025 
End Date: March 3, 2025 
Gjoa Haven 30 sec         

  
The Department of Family Services advises Gjoa Haven residents of the temporary 

closure of the Family Wellness office from February 19 to March 3, 2025.  

The Family Wellness office will reopen on March 4, 2025.  

To receive services during the temporary closure, please contact an on-call Community 

Social Worker at 867-222-3952.  

Service reductions or closures may occur due to unforeseen circumstances.   
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